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To the European Gymnastics 
Member Federations  

 
Lausanne, March 3rd, 2025  

 

10th Golden Age Gymnastics Festival 2026 
 

 
 
Dear Presidents, Dear Friends, 
 

The European Gymnastics Executive Committee and the Gymnastics for All Technical Committee are 
proud to invite all European Gymnastics National Federations to take part in the  
10th GOLDEN AGE GYM FESTIVAL (GAGF) - 2026. This edition of the event will take place from 4th to 9th 
October 2026 in France, in the beautiful city of Les Sables d’Olonne. 
 

There are only few events that give the opportunity to people from all different backgrounds and walks 
of life to gather in one place and celebrate their love for our sport, and the Golden Age Gym Festival is 
exactly that!  
 

It has become an increasingly important event on the European Gymnastics calendar as the development 
and sustainability of our sport also involves providing gymnastics to people of all ages. 
With the Golden Age Gym Festival we contribute to offer the senior population the opportunity to have 
more pleasure and be healthier through Gymnastics, to come together from all corners of Europe to 
celebrate health, friendship, joy of living and... to do Gymnastics! 
 

European Gymnastics would higly welcome the participation of a new record number of European 
National Federations in the event with groups of gymnasts 50+ or, at least, with observers who can then 
replicate the concept of the event in their country or return to the following edition with a delegation. 
The Local Organizing Committee (LOC) is committed to welcoming representatives from all European 
Federations, including especially those who have never participated in this great event. 
 

Your support in promoting the Golden Age Gym Festival by informing your clubs and associations via 
your magazine/journal or website and social networks about this important Gymnastics for All Event 
would therefore be highly appreciated. 
 

Together with the publication of the 1st Event Bulletin in June, you will receive, directly by the LOC, an 
invitation to the ONLINE Info Meeting which the LOC is organising to present and promote the event. 
This online Info meeting will take place on October 16th, 2025.  
 

The town of Les Sables d’Olonne is looking forward to welcoming you next year!  
We count on your support and thank you already in advance for your co-operation. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 European Gymnastics 

  
 Ricardo Lima 
 a.i. President of the TC-GFA - European Gymnastics 
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